FGCC Meeting Minutes 6/11/13

President Linda Warfield called the meeting to order. There were 31 people present including members
and guests.

Linda presented the Treasurer’s Report. The current balance of funds is $3592.00. Expenditures this
past month were for the website, the new projector, and rent for the meeting space at the church.

The slate of officers for the 2013-2014 term were presented. They include Cyane Lowden — president,
Cindy Krumbein - vice president, Stephen Retherford — secretary, and Gilpin Brown — Treasurer. The
slate was elected.

Linda presented the following motion to the meeting: Officers of the Board shall be exempt from dues.
After a brief discussion the motion was defeated.

Ralph Sell announced and introduced the winners of the club’s first annual photo contest. 1% Place was
Paul Stams, 2" Place was Linda Stoneham, and 3" Place was Tone Del Papa.

The remainder of the meeting was devoted to a critique by David Everett of 44 photographs presented
by various members. Following the critique was a question and answer period and informative
discussion about several images.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen Retherford substituting for Cyane Lowden



